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Lindsey Ozbolt

From: Lindsey Ozbolt
Sent: Thursday, November 19, 2015 10:50 AM
To: 'ke7fdm@outlook.com'
Subject: RE: Big Creek Trails 

Mr. Olsen, 
 
Your comment was received on-time and has been added to the Big Creek Trails RZ-15-00001 file.   
 
We have also noted your request to be added to the contact list for this project and all new PUDs/cluster applications we 
receive. 
 
Regards, 
 
Lindsey Ozbolt 
Planner II 
Community Development Services 
411 North Ruby St., Suite 2 
Ellensburg, WA 98926 
509.962.7637 
 

From: CDS User  
Sent: Wednesday, November 18, 2015 4:51 PM 
To: Lindsey Ozbolt 
Subject: FW: Big Creek Trails  
 
Here you go!  
 
 

From: Roger Olsen [mailto:ke7fdm@outlook.com]  
Sent: Friday, November 13, 2015 12:54 PM 
To: CDS User 
Subject: Big Creek Trails  
 
 Please find attached comments.  
  
And let me know that you received them. Also make sure I am on the mailing list for this and all PUD, cluster 
projects. 
  
Thank you in advance, 
  
Roger Olsen   
 

 
Notice: All email sent to this address will be received by the Kittitas County 
email system and may be subject to public disclosure under Chapter 42.56 
RCW and to archiving and review. 
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